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Alniled Dlates Senafe

WASHINGTON, D.C, 20510

January 8, 1SE2

TO: Nuclear Regulatory Commission
1717 H Street, N.W,
Washington, D.C. 2(S555

FROM: Alfonse D'Amato

United States Sena:tcer

Because of the desire of this office to
be responsive to all inguiries and communica-
tions, your consideration of ‘the attached is
requested.

PLEASE TRY TO RESPOND WITHIN 4 WEEKS OF

YOUR RECEIPT OF THIS REQUEST. YOUR FINDINGS

AND VIEWS, IN DUPLICATE, ALONG WITH RETURN OF

THIS MEMO PLUS ENCLOSURE, WILL BE APPRECIATED.

Many thanks.
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Hillage of North Haven

e P. O. Box 1198
SAG HARBUGR, NEw YORK 11963

(818) 728.1378

December 11, 1981

Hon. Peter F. Cohalan
Svffolk County Executive
Veterans Memorial Highway
Hauppauge, New York 11788

Dear Mr. Cohalan:

Thank you for your letter of December 1, 1981 in which you ad-
vise that the Suffolk County Planning Department is in the
process of developing an evacuation plan for the South Fork

of Long Island in the event of a nuclear accident at the Shore-
ham Nuclear Power Station.

Please be advised that this writer is absolutcly appalled that
the Federal Government permitted the Long Island Lighting Company
to commence the construction of a nuclear power station before

it was ascertained whether it will be feasible to evacuate the
South Fork in case of a nuclear accident.

You are therefore urged tc act immediately on the following:

1. As"County Executive, to do everything in your pow-r
to halt the construction of the Shoreham Nuclear
Power Station.

To schedule a meeting with Senator Moynihan, Senator
Alfonse D'Amato and Congressman Carney together with
the government officials of the east end of Long
Island so we may discuss the necessity of calling
for a congressional investigation of the Nuclear
Regulatory Agency for their gross negligence in this
matter.

In closing, Mr. Cohalan, is it reasonable to think that there
is a possibility that the Suffolk County Planning Department is
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Hon. Peter F. Cohalan 2. December 11, 1981

being pressuredé to tailor the feasibility of an evacuation plan
to accommodate the fact that the Shoreham Nuclear Power Station
is B85% ccmpleted, especially when the Long Island Lighting
Company is footing the bill for this plan?

Best wishes for the Holiday Season.

Sincerely,
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RICHARD G. cCOLLUM, /0&
Chairman

RGMcC/ged Planning Board

cc: Hon. Daniel P. Moynihan
Hon. Alfonse M. D'Amato
Hon. William Carney
Hon. Kenneth P. LaValle
Hon. John L. Behan
Gregory Blass, Legislator '
Martin Lang, Supervisor Town of Southampton
Mary A. Failon, Supervisor Town of East Hampton
Ferdinand Runco, Mayor Village of Sag Harbor

. Roy L. Wines, Mayor Village of Southampton
Couglas E. Dayton, Mayor Village of East dampton
Irving Like, Esqg.
or. Lee E. Xoppelman
“r. Karl H. Grossman



